
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Friday 24th November 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Shelley 96% 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 
    

Week ahead 

1st December  
· Non-School Uniform 

Day – Tombola 
donation 

PTA Christmas Fayre  
Wednesday 6th December  

3.30 - 5.30pm 
 
Jolly Bags – all the children have been sent home with a Christmas 

jolly bag this week. Please ask your child to decorate the bag and we 
would be very grateful if you could fill the bag with goodies; sealed 
sweets, small toys, pencils etc. seal and return to school as soon as 

possible. Please ensure these are nut free and vegetarian.  
Spare bags are available at the school office. 

Raffle Tickets – 3 books of raffle tickets per family have also been 
sent out this week. Please return any sold tickets in the moneybags 

provided.  
Spare tickets are available at the school office. 

Non-School Uniform Day – On Friday 1st December children are 
invited to wear their own clothes for a Tombola donation; bottles, 

tins, chocolates and toiletries. 
Toy stall - The PTA are also requesting good quality toys, games 

and soft toys for the toy stall.  
Please send all donations in from next week.   

Thank you. 

  

Christmas Concerts  
 

Please ensure you 
request Christmas 
concert tickets by  

Friday 1st December.  
Initially we are restricting 

tickets to two per 
family.  

If any additional tickets 
are available, you will be 
notified after this date. 

 
Please check Google 

Classroom for 
costume information. 

 

Class Calendars 
Each class have once again been very busy 
creating calendars for next year to help raise 
vital school funds. Envelopes have been sent 

home with details on how to order.  
However, if you haven’t received this and 

would still like to purchase one, please send 
the exact money in an envelope clearly marked 
with your child’s name/class and return to your 

child’s class teacher by  
Wednesday 13th December. 

Calendars are £2.50.  
 

 

 


